Given all of the negative statements about our Law Enforcement officers, | believe there should
be some commendation for the Brave, and Professional officers who represent ready to aid,
assist and offer help to our community. The officers were fast, expedient and very informative!
Very proud of our Loudoun County Sheriffs, and Thank You!

Deputy Cooper, arrived at my house shortly after | called the non-emergency line. Deputy
Cooper acted in an extremely respectable and professional matter. Deputy Cooper clearly
explained the course of action | should take to get my equipment returned. Afterwards he
spoke with me for a short time fostering positive community relationships and overall set a
solid base to my experience with Loudoun County Sheriff's office.

U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Eﬁmr- Please Refer o Washington Field Office
July 13,2018

Michael L. Chapman

Sheriff

Loudoun County Sheriff's Office
P.0. Box 7200

Leesburg, Virginia 20177-7200

Dear Sheriff Chapman,

On behalf of the men and women of the FBI's Washington Field Office, I would like to thank the
Loudoun County Sheriff*s Office for their support and assistance in the memorial service for SSA Brian
L. Crews.

The support provided by the Loudoun County Sheriff’s Office reflects the compassion,
brotherhood and dedication of the law enforcement community. [ know their efforts were greatly
appreciated by the Crews family, as well as the men and women of the FBI.

On behalf of the Washington Field Office, please extend my sincere thanks and appreciation to
your personnel and to the members of your team who assisted in this event.

Sincerely,

W —

Nancy McNMNamara
Assistant Director in Charge
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POLICE UNITY TOUR, INC.
Chapter IV

Post Office Box 706
Fairfax, Virginia 22038

CHAP T‘E RIV www.policeunitytourchapterd.com

July 1, 2018

Sheriff Michasl L. Chapman
Loudoun County Sheriff's Office
803 Sycolin Road SE

P.O. Box 7200

Leesburg, VA 20177-7200

The Paolice Unity Tour — Chapter IV would like to extend its sincere gratitude to molor officers
Master Deputy Terry Rudolph and Deputy Paul (Chris) Shore for their dedication and
assistance to the 2018 rida. The participation of your motor officers was critical to ensuring the
safe escort of riders as we traveled through Virginia to the NLEOM in Washington, D.C.

We had another successful and safe ride this year due to the hard work and dedication of all the
volunteers and support staff that accompanied us. The work and commitment of the motor
units, however, was most critical to ensuring rider safety along the antire route, especially during
the first two days as we traveled through long stretches of one-lane roadways. Your officers
remained attenlive and focused on the safety of all members, working in coordination with both
the larger contingent of motors in the escort package, as well as those motor units who assisted
us from other jurisdictions we passed through,

Equally importantly, the attitude, cooperation, and camaraderie displayad by your officers with
our members made everyone fesl at ease both during the actual ride and in the evening hours
when we had downtime lo recover. | received comments from many members, some of whom
came from stales all over the country, how wonderful all of our molor units were and how great
the relationship seemed to be between the different law enforcement agencies involved,

Chapter IV greatly appreciales the dedication and support your motor officers provided to the
Police Unity Tour, and we continue to value the partnership between our police agencies.

Fraternally,

/M.Q.

Maggie A. DeBoard
President, Police Unity Tour — Chapter IV
Chief, Town of Hemdon Police Depariment

Maqaie deboard@policeunitvtourd.com

Proud Sponsors of the National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial

"WE RIDE FOR THOSE WHO DIED"



Sheritf Lenny Millholland Major Steve A. Hawkins

1080 COVERSTONE DRIVE
WINCHESTER, VIRGINIA 22602

540-662-6168
FAX 540-504-6400

June 28, 2018

Captain Rudy Landon
803 Sycolin Rd, S.E.
P.O. Box 7200

Leesburg, VA. 20177

Dear Captain Landon

On behalf of all of those involved in the P.T.5.D. event in Winchester, VA. on June 27,
2018, I wanted to take a moment to say thank you for the assistance you provided with
the Loudoun County Motor Unit. Sat. Jason Leydig, Master Deputy Terry Rudolph,
Deputy First Class Jeremy Krapfl, Deputy First Class Brian Russell and Senior Deputy
Mike Hansen did an awesome job. Unfortunately, you never know the size of events like
this until the day of it.

I know it was a special day for the riders and the PTSD group. It was the first real
burial and service since this tragic event.

Please extend our thanks from everyone involved in this and I hope they didn't get to
wet like a Sheriff I know...

Take care and please don't hesitate if we can help you out in the future.

Sincerely,

Sheriff Lenny Millholland

Cc: Sheriff Mike Chapman



Thank you so much for sitting in my neighborhood (Spring Lakes) this morning on Fort Evans Rd.
The cars speed so fast down that road that it makes it difficult to get out of the neighborhood.
I’d love to see them there every morning and evening!!! Thanks for all the hard work.

Got a flat tire on this heavily travelled road and was very apprehensive in trying to change it. |
was very close oncoming traffic. | proceeded to change the tire and after a great struggle | could
not remove the tire. It was apparently stuck to the drum.I tried everything but | could not shake
it loose. At this point | was stressed, exhausted and ready to call a tow truck. Suddenly Deputy
Atchison pulled up and saved the day. He pulled out this huge sledge hammer from his trunk,
took a few swings, and dislodged the tire. He then helped me put on the spare. At that point he
noticed that the spare needle air and in order to insure my safety he accompanied me to the
nearest gas station to get air. | can’t say enough about how helpful, kind and courteous he was.
He is such a credit to your department and to all law enforcement officials throughout the
country.




